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Mr. A. Bert Davis F 

Regional Administrator, Region III 
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

LICENSEE INFORMATION CONFERENCE 

Your letter dated January 17, 1990 announced the preliminary 
planning for a Licensee Information Conference tentatively 
scheduled for late March or early April. We understand that the 
conference has now been scheduled for sometime in June. We are 
interested in attending this conference and would anticipate 
sending between two and four representatives. In addition to 
those agenda topics listed in your letter, we would suggest 
cascading technical specification interpretation and the status of 
the NRC safety goals as other topics that may be of interest to 
the participants.  

We look forward to receiving additional information on the 
conference dates, agenda, and other details when your plans have 
been finalized.  

Very truly yours., 

C. W. Fay 
Vice President 
Nuclear Power 
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